Volume 5, Issue 4



LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Another busy half term draws to a close and this week we wanted to highlight some recent events. Last week, 12RM visited the Jack the Ripper Museum in East London as part of their research for their English coursework. On Tuesday, Year 7 went to the London Transport Museum in Covent Garden. On Thursday as part of our Black History Month celebrations, One of our parents delivered an African drumming workshop to two Year 7 classes.

We wish our whole school community a happy and restful half term and look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday 31st October.

Class of the Week

10TN

Congratulations!

Mr Juckes



the London Transport Museum





On Tuesday the 18th of October, Year 7 students took a trip to the Transport Museum as part of our history lessons. They saw from up close old transport and explored how different transportation was in the past. The students got the chance to go inside steam trains, omnibuses, old trams but also how it feels to drive a modern day bus! They were able to note changes in transport and appreciate how easier our lives are today. Everyone was very excited and had a great time.





-Ms Gkotsi







www.lansdowneschool.co.uk





The Whitechapel Walk







This term, our year 12 students studied the history of the Victorian era, the East End and the notorious Jack the Ripper.

Last Friday, the 12RM students experienced the Jack the Ripper walking tour in Whitechapel. The tour guide led the students around the East End, showing real police sketches of the true crime scenes, explaining the history of Jack and the failed pursuit of his capture.

Afterwards, the students enjoyed some relaxation and a lovely lunch in the local park next to the Tower of London.





- Mrs T









Sessi





After school Clubs

Clubs will return after the half term break

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk